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Regulatory Alert - India 
 

31st May 2017 
 
TEC have drafted procedure for mandatory certification of 
telecommunication equipment in India  
 
On 24th May, the Telecommunication Engineering Centre (TEC) in India 
published a Notice for Stakeholders’ comments on the Procedure for Certification 
of Telecommunication Equipment.  
 
This draft procedure proposes to implement mandatory Testing and Certification 
of Telecommunication Equipment, prior to sale/import/use in the country, and is 
under consideration in Department of Telecommunications (DoT). 
 
A full copy of the draft is available on the TEC website (www.tec.gov.in). Any 
comments must be submitted to TEC by 1st June 2017 and directed to the below 
email addresses: 
 
adetr.tec@gov.in  
dirr2.tec@gov.in  
 
The stakeholders’ meetings will be held after receiving public comments. 
 
PCS will continue to monitor all developments and further updates will be 
provided once additional information is obtained. 
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